
Student Notices 
Thursday, June 20th, 2024 

 

Announcement 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
The Library is getting a makeover!  Until the end of the month, the Library is open FOR PRINTING ONLY before school, 
during PLT, at breaks and after school.  We are closed completely at lunchtime.  To return books, please use the return 
slot in the hallway.  We expect to reopen sometime in late September.  See you after the glow-up! 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Our Lost and Found bin accumulates numerous items over the course of the school year, especially water bottles and 
sweatshirts. Come to the William’s lounge to check out the items and see if any of those belongs to you! The Lost and 
Found table will be set up outside of the Shark Tank every day until the end of this week. If you are missing an 
electronic device, come see Ms.Kwok in the office. All unclaimed items will be recycled/donated at the end of the 
month. 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attention all students, if you have an award from Awards Night, or a Principle’s Honour Roll certificate to pick up, 
please come to the office during lunch or after school. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

 


